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Class PGClass PG

Something very magical can happen when you read a good
book. In PG, we are growing with confidence as we learn to
identify sounds, words and unpack the story. Connections help
us to make meaning and understand what we are reading.

Cuddle up and read something magical today.

Year 4 Convict DayYear 4 Convict Day

Year 4 have been learning about the impacts of Early European
settlement in our History focus. The time period of Early
colonisation is from 1788. We chose to dress in convict or
military marine costuming for our presentation. Thanks to our
parents for helping us prepare our wonderful costumes.

4J had their class Convict Day. Students presented historical
recounts in role as a character aboard the First Fleet. The
costumes were amazing! We were given rations of salted beef,
kangaroo, damper and sauerkraut and made chain and ball
gangs. A great day was had by all.

Teacher Aide AppreciationTeacher Aide Appreciation
WeekWeek

This week we celebrated our wonderful Teacher Aides.

Our Teacher Aide's support our students and school in
countless ways and are always ready and willing to give a hand
and help out.

We Thank You all! We'd be lost without you!
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Date CheckDate Check

Dance Fever ConcertDance Fever Concert

Term 4 SwimmingTerm 4 Swimming

Tewantin State School employs private swimming coaches to
complement our school swimming program. The program has
been extremely successful in previous years and is well
supported by parents. During Term 4, children in Years Prep -
6 will have 8 x 30 minute lessons in our school pool.

LessonsLessons willwill commencecommence inin WeekWeek 11 fromfrom TuesdayTuesday 44thth OctoberOctober
20222022

For students to commence lessons from the 4th October the
OnlineOnline PermissionPermission FormForm below must be completed and

payment made by FridayFriday 1616thth SeptemberSeptember. It is essential the
school receive payment prior to the cut-off date and various
payment methods are available including: BPoint, Eftpos and
cash.

Our school pool is heated and there are some essential items
your child will need for swimming lessons and these include:-

It is requested that all personal belongings be clearly labelled
and brought to and from the pool in a “swimming” bag of some
sort.

Generally speaking, swimming will take place unless severe
weather conditions prevail (such as torrential rain, lightning, and
thunder storms) in which case alternative arrangements will be
made. Also, the weather conditions can change quite quickly,
so if it is raining before school on your child’s swimming day,
please don’t assume swimming will be cancelled.

The timetable is as follows:

• togs, towel and goggles (optional)

• sun shirt/rash shirt is also required as a means of
protection from the sun’s harmful UV rays (no t-shirts
please).
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Each class will swim for a total of 8 lessons, starting on Tuesday 4th October and

continuing through until the end of week 8. Week 9 will be used to catch up any

lessons that may be missed due to weather. Classes with Monday lessons will

automatically swim in Week 9 to account for the Public Holiday on Monday 3rd

October.

Book WeekBook Week

What a week of fun and delight as students embraced the
theme of 'Dreaming with Eyes Open'. Students took part in
daily treasure hunts, writing and illustrating workshops,
Community Readers, Teddy Bears Picnic and the biggest Book
Week Parade ever! Which may or may not have included a
tooth fairy on a motorbike!!

Thank you to our Community readers, Mayor Clare, Llew
O'Brien MP and Sandy Bolton.

Year 4 particpated in the Illustrators Workshop with Ms Pittori
and produced some great work!

Year 6, 4 and 3 had the opportunity to express themselves with
line using graphic novels as inspiration for their artwork.

Billy More ShieldBilly More Shield

Students in grades 5 and 6 represented Tewantin State School
at the Billy More Shield Rugby League gala day this week.

TSS had three teams playing across three different divisions.
Year 5 Experienced Team was undefeated, Year 6 Experienced
Team won 3 of 4 and our mixed 5/6 Development Team took
home 3 out 4 games as well.

Congratualtions to all students involved. Behaviour and Team
Spirit were excellent. Well done!

P&C NewsP&C News

Thank you to our P&C volunteers who again ran another
succesful Father's Day Stall. All students had the opportunity to
visit the stall throughout the day and choose something nice for
Dad.

Volunteers are always needed to help run stalls like this and
many other events throughout our school. If you would like to
get involved, please register your details

Spring FairSpring Fair

The countdown is on!! Spring Fair is nearly here!

Donations are still gratefully accepted and classes are busy
preparing for their stall.

Volunteer call out! - Can you help? we are desperately seeking
volunteers for set up on the morning of Thursday 15th
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September. Help with marquees and tables needed. If you think
you can help, please contact the P&C on toshc.acc@gmail.com

Don't forget to purchase your Major Raffle tickets!

Book SaleBook Sale

Visual Arts NewsVisual Arts News

Week 6 & Week 7

I had the pleasure of taking Mrs Hill’s Visual Art classes the last
two weeks.

Here are some highlights from our studies of the art of Eric
Carle. He is the author and illustrator of the well known and lived
picture book, “The Very Hungry Caterpillar”.

The students found pictures of nature and cut out shapes from
them to mimic the shapes that made the butterfly.

Another study was of texture and colour. The students explored
how to achieve a textural effect through crayon rubbings of
materials such as hessian, bubble wrap and plastic chair
grooves.

The third exploration was based on colour and pattern using
tempura paint sticks to imitate the colours and patterns in The
butterfly wings and the flower, bee and grass from another
book by Eric Carle.

The final artwork was created by drawing a butterfly and using
collage to decorate the wings in a similar style to that of Eric
Carle.

The classes also had some cartooning workshops to celebrate
Bookweek.

Keep drawing !

Lisa pittori
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School AppSchool App

No more lost or squashed notes!

Join us on our Tewantin State School App!!! Our new App will
help keep you up to date with what is happening at our great
school. You will have news in a convenient portable way that
you can access and refer to whenever you need to.

Our school APP is FREE for you to download and is part
of our commitment to communicate with parents, delivering
the school’s latest news, events, push notifications and much,
much more.

With our Tewantin State School APP you will receive
notifications directly from the office. There are already links to
our Website, QuickCliq lunch and uniform ordering system and
Bpoint. It will be a convenient way to check out our latest
newsletter, be aware of events on our calendar and lots more.

Explore the App at your leisure. The App will continue to evolve
and expand so watch out for updates!

Community ProgramsCommunity Programs
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Positions Available - OSHCPositions Available - OSHC

This is an opportunity not to be missed..This is an opportunity not to be missed...

We are seeking motivated and experienced OSHC Educators
to join our well established, energetic and professional team.

We have casual and permanent part time positions available for
the right applicants.

We are a P&C run OSHC, located at Tewantin State School.
(sunshine Coast)

Essential Criteria:

As the successful candidate, you will hold as a minimum:

In addition to the above skills and qualifications you should also
be enthusiastic, flexible, creative, highly motivated and have
excellent communication and interpersonal skills.

In keeping with current health directives, you will be required to
be fully vaccinated for Covid-19 and provide evidence of your
vaccination status as part of the recruitment process.

In this position you will be rostered on for a variety of morning
and/or afternoon shifts and should also be available for
Vacation Care shifts over school holiday periods.

If you are interested in this position please send application
letter & resume to:

OSHC Coordinator

tsspandcexec@gmail.com

Year 7 2023 - Noosa DistrictYear 7 2023 - Noosa District
SHSSHS

• Certificate III in Early Childhood/Children's Services/
OSHC or higher

• A current First Aid certificate and CPR

• Current, paid WWCC (Blue Card),

• A working knowledge & understanding of MTOP &
NQF,

• Experience working with children 5-12 years of age.
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